
75th Anniversary of the 442nd Regimental Combat Team 
March 18, 2018  

Doors Open at 09:30 a.m. Program Begins at 10:00 a.m. 
The Sheraton Waikiki Hotel Ballrooms 

 
 

Grand Procession Participants 
 

Thank you for your participation in the Grand Procession commemorating 
the 75th Anniversary of our 442nd RCT.  Please fill out this form and return 
by email to jishihara@hotmail.com and gwenfujie@gmail.com or by postal 
mail to the 442nd Veterans Club at 933 Wiliwili Street, Honolulu, HI 96826 
by March 10, 2018.  Please print clearly.  Mahalo! 
 
 
NAME OF VETERAN/LATE VETERAN:_______________________________ 
 
VETERAN’S COMPANY/UNIT: _____________________________________ 
     (Example: E Company; 1399; Headquarters Co.; 522 FAB C Battery) 
 
NAME OF DESCENDANT/PARTICIPANT: 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
 Contact information: e-mail or home address:        
 __________________________________________________________ 
 
 Phone number(s):____________________ ______________________ 
 
 Relationship to Veteran:______________________________________ 
     (Wife/Widow/Son/Daughter/Grand or Great Grand Son/Daughter 
 Niece/Nephew or anyone else designated by the family) 
 
 

*   *   *   *   * 
 
 
PLEASE BE AT THE BALLROOM BY 9:30 A.M. TO RECEIVE 
INSTRUCTIONS AND BE READY FOR LINE UP.  THE PROCESSION WILL 
BEGIN AT 10:00 A.M.  DO NOT FORGET THE 8X10 PHOTOGRAPH. 
PLEASE REPORT TO WILLARD HOLCK OR TYRONE TAHARA. 
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